

**Don DeLair** Headmaster March 1, 2010

Bob Coffman Coffman Enterprises, Inc. Aka Caddy for the Hole 38 E. Moon Valley Drive Phoenix, AZ 85022

Dear Bob,

Once again, "Caddy for the Hole" has made it possible for students from King's Schools to experience the great game of golf. We are completing our first King's Golf Academy and we're already gearing up for another session later this month. Your generous support has made it possible for us to offer quality instruction...provide clubs, balls, gloves, and other golf items...and conduct a season-ending 9 hole tournament to 14 deserving students.

On behalf of every past, present, and future participant in the *King's Golf Academy*, please accept the enclosed picture as an expression of our sincere appreciation. Please thank those who have graciously volunteered their time and energy to help raise money for our program. It's pretty amazing to think that there are people in the world who are willing to sacrifice in order to provide opportunities for children they don't even know. It's truly admirable.

It wouldn't happen without your leadership, Bob. I hope you understand how much it means to me and the students at King's. God bless you for being a servant leader.

With personal regard, I am

Sincerely yours,

Don DeLair Headmaster